
 

 
LATTICE LAUNCHES CELLMATE® MOBILE INMATE COMMUNICATIONS DEVICE AT 

EFFINGHAM COUNTY, GA PRISON 
 

First Implementation a Significant Milestone for Innovative New Solution 
 
PENNSAUKEN, NJ, March 21, 2017 -- Lattice Incorporated has launched the first implementation 
of its CellMate® Mobile Inmate Communications Device at the Effingham County Prison in 
Springfield, Georgia. 
 
CellMate Mobile is an innovative device designed to improve inmate morale, productivity, and 
overall well-being.  It incorporates multiple apps to increase the frequency of communications 
between inmates and their families and friends, as well as educational and social apps such as 
eBooks, music and games. 
 
CellMate Mobile apps currently available and in development include: 
 

 Secure Phone Calls 

 Secure Text Messaging 

 eBooks 

 Music 

 Games 
 
Inmates can purchase the device and keep it upon release. 
 
“CellMate Mobile will provide significant benefits to our inmates,” noted Lieutenant Kenny 
Allen of Effingham County Prison.  “We feel that new features like text messaging will 
encourage our inmates to communicate more frequently with their families and friends.  
Additionally, apps such as eBooks, games and music will result in inmates being more 
productive throughout the day.  We anticipate overall improved morale and behavior of our 
inmates.” 
 
“We are very excited to work with Effingham County Prison on the initial roll-out of our 
innovative CellMate Mobile device,” noted Paul Burgess, CEO of Lattice.  “By providing inmates 
with ownership of a device offering new ways to communicate with loved ones and stay 
productive, we are helping improve overall inmate well-being.  We look forward to our 
partnership with the Effingham County facility and to rolling CellMate out at additional 
correctional facilities in the near and long-term.” 
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 Access to PREA Hotlines and Tip Lines 

 Commissary Ordering 

 Links to Facilities’ Educational and Legal Resources 

 Electronic Messaging 

 Grievance Requests 



 

 
About Lattice Incorporated 
 
Lattice’s Corrections Operating Platform™ (COP) is an integrated network of highly secure 
solutions, including inmate communication systems, prepaid calling options, voicemail, video 
visitation and arraignment, and mobile devices.  Lattice’s inmate management module 
efficiently manages prison processes, including communications monitoring, commissary 
purchases, account funding and billing, biometrics, booking, incident reporting, and more.  For 
more information, visit http://www.latticeinc.com. 
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